
3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 
Minutes from meeting of: 2-4-19 

Steve D         P 

Walt M          P 

Paul H      A      

Scott R         P 

Harry E         P 

Jim A            P 

Mike F          P 

Kenzie P       P 

Guests:  

 

  

Call to Order at: 6:00pm 

Adoption of Agenda: Motion by       Walt M                                       2nd by    Harry E                                   pass  

Changes None 

  

Approval of Minutes: Motion by Harry                                            2nd by     Walt                                  pass 

Changes None 

 

Financial Report: Bills paid: -0- 

Account balance: $50,473.28 

Motion by   Steve D                                                  2nd by      Walt                               pass 

There was a discussion as to how much reserve the TLID should have. 110% was talked about. Further discussion will be 
needed. 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:  April TLID meeting will be held in the Town Hall Library. 

There was a change in name only of our current Insurance agency 

Brian Welsh was informed of the decision to refund an assessment for PID 40-424-0020 and the 2019 tax has been paid. 
This PID will be combined with the resident PID. 



Vice-Chair: None 

Secretary: As of today no PID numbers have been assigned to the Sleepy Oaks Plat. 

Treasurer: None 

Advisor: None 

Old Business:  

No new update from the SWCD 

SWCD grants have been submitted for the 2019 season. 

One for Spraying Management and one for lake surveys. 

Mike F stated that there should be grants available for some of the TLID bigger projects in the future. 

James Johnson will be doing the Point intercept on Julia this year and surveys for the other lakes. The cost of the survey 
for Elk Lake will be billed separate to the BLCA since they are not part of the TLID. 

 

New Business: 

Discussion in regards to the spillway grates on the Rush outlet will be done at the Healthy Lakes Meeting on Thursday 2-
7 at 6:30 

Discussion was started in regards to the Bayou water Quality and what options could be used. More discussion to follow. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:16 for the Alum Treatment presentation being held in the Town Hall at 6:30 by Dick Osgood   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


